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ST.VINCENT’S PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 07.10.20 (online) 
 

31 attendees – Parents, Miss Coleman & Miss Carruthers  
 
Start of meeting: 12.05 
 
New Parents’ Introduction 

On behalf of SVPA, welcome to new families in the school community. 
Co-chairs presentation. 
General Roles of SVPA 
  
1/ Fundraising —> over the past few years large amounts to support school projects, last year (which 
was half a year + cancelled Auction) we raised about £8000. 
 
2/ Organising Social events for the school community.  
For the foreseeable future SVPA aims to focus at supporting kids’ wellbeing.  

 
To support these activities, we have a team of class representatives.  
 
Thank you to last year’s team with a special thanks to Tara Hayes (co-chair) who left the school in July. 
 
Class Representatives 
Welcome to the new team! Everyone who showed interest was included in the team. We are still looking 
for a Rep in Nursery.  
 

 Nursery : Sabrina Bossard (mother of Louis) 

 Reception : Marie Lousteau (mother of Charles)/ Marta Barcelo (mother of Alda and Louis) 
Supported by Beatrix Sanchez-Robles (mother of  Fabiola) 

 Year 1 : Elodie Vinciguerra (mother of Madeleine) 
Marie-Laure Ricou (mother of Chiara) 
supported by Borja Mateo (father of Constanza) 

 Year 2 : Bernice Griffinzgio and Gloria Rexer 

 Year 3 : Lauren Laffoley  

 Year 4: Ewa Hais 

 Year 5 : Arancha del Rio (mother of Rafael) - Carolina Linares 

 Year 6: Lauren Laffoley  
 

Role of Class Representatives 
 Attend  SVPA virtual meetings  
 Create SVPA email list -WhatsApp Class group reminding GDPR regulations. 
 Communicate to class SVPA information and other class info 
 Support when possible SVPA activities. 

For any other topic, direct parents to Miss Coleman.  
 
Ideas to be discussed further for this year. 
* Winter second-hand Uniform sales - next one planned after half term- morning 8-9am - date TBC 
depending on weather.  
 
* Teatowels with colour printed kids’ portrait to be ready beg of December for Christmas. Elodie 
proposed to be in charge. 
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* Christmas fairs 
Shana presented some ideas to be finalised/ confirmed 
Christmas Sack or Stocking with kids treats/gift (one to win per class through raffle) 
SVPA Santa gift with biscuits for every child - helpers to be needed.  
Mini event within the school day- one activity led by the teachers supported by SVPA...  
 
* International hamper to support International week when school celebrates cultural diversities. 
 
* Easter and Auction to be discussed in later meetings 
 
To conclude: thanks for your involvement - reminder that we are still looking for a nursery Rep and one 
person to support our Auction project.  
 
Miss Coleman thanks every parents for assisting meeting and involvement.  
   
End of meeting: 12.30 
 
 

 

mailto:hello@svpa.org.uk

